
 

 

Date:   September 10th, 2019  

Contact:  Colleen Lockwood, President CFLCA  

To: Fort Lauderdale Mayor, City Commission, City Manager 

Re: Tree Preservation Ordinance 

 
On August 26, 2019 the Council of Fort Lauderdale Civic Associations, Inc. (“CFLCA”) held its 

Board Meeting at the Fort Lauderdale City Hall. All Board Members were in attendance.   

 

The matter of the current City of Fort Lauderdale Tree Preservation Ordinance was discussed.  The 

CFLCA Board of Directors unanimously requests the City move forward in strengthening the tree 

preservation ordinance, including stronger notice requirements and increase compensation 

referenced within the ordinance, all with the aim of encouraging preservation old growth native 

trees.   

 

I thank CFLCA Board Member and Parks, Recreation and Beaches Board Member Brucie 

Cummings for bringing this to our attention.   

 

Many thanks and warm regards, 

 

 
Colleen Lockwood 

President, CFLCA 

 

 

 

 

cc: CFLCA Board of Directors 

 

 

 
 


